

ROAD TRANSPORT AND SAFETY AGENCY
PUBLIC NOTICE

BE EXTRA CAUTIOUS ON THE ROAD THIS RAIN SEASON

The Road Transport and Safety Agency (RTSA), would like to remind all motorists, especially Public Service Vehicle (PSV), drivers to be extra cautious on the road following the onset of the rain season.

The RTSA has noted that with the onset of the rains, the roads have become slippery and hazardous in most parts of the country, thus posing a road hazard to the travelling public.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Members of the public and Public Service Vehicle (PSV), drivers are implored to be extra cautious and regulate their speed to avoid road traffic crashes and guarantee the safety of their travelling passengers.

The Public is also urged to be proactive and report PSV drivers and other motorists driving at excessive speed to the RTSA.

Further, PSV operators are also reminded that the RTSA will continue monitoring the behavior of all motorists and PSV drivers through the newly introduced Global Positioning System (GPS) for PSVs throughout the country. 



Authorised for display and publication by:                ___________________________________________________________

The Head- Public Relations                                                         
For/Acting Director and Chief Executive Officer 
Road Transport and Safety Agency                                                  
7th Floor, Premium House
LUSAKA     
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